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Reporting Format
	Name of Board/ Group attended: Norwich LSCG

	Date of meeting: 15th September 2016 Minutes have not been produced yet. 

	Chair of meeting: Paul Corrina / Tina Garwood

	VSF representative: Darryl Smith

	VSF Rep Contact details
Email: Darryl.smith@ymcanorflk.org 
Telephone: 01603 621263 ext 150

	Main agenda, discussion points and agenda actions:
Care Leavers Strategy ( copy is attached to report)

ASD Helping Hands

Agency highlights

	Key Issues for the Voluntary and Community Sector:

http://www.norfolklscb.org/people-working-with-children/local-safeguarding-children-groups-lscgs/city-lscg/
This is the link to the Norwich LSCG web page on the NSCB website where all information is being put. It is really useful resource.

There is a county wide approach to develop and standardize the audit tool and process
Norwich early Help hub progressing well. There is opportunity to take cases in and discuss in the morning meetings, different areas different days. Is an advice information and signposting hub. Duty team can be contacted at 01603 212121

Children’s Services update
· Workload demand is a challenge – Assessment Team referrals are receiving support of other teams across the county.

· Monitoring of Ofsted – working progress with LAC and Leaving Care – pleased of improvement recognition made since July 2015.

· Improvement partner – working with Essex – Dave Hill and senior team helping Norfolk with improvement journey.

· Strategic Partnership with Barnardos – not sure what it looks like at this stage.  No change in governance – see how they can help with our young people – important safeguarding aspect with Norfolk for our children and young people.

· JL asked of the £7M bid to innovation fund – PC will forward more details when this materialises.

· Launch of Norfolk Social Care Academy on 11 July hosted by Dame Lorna Boreland-Kelly - huge development links for our relationship with UEA and Teaching Partnership.  Huge positive boost to our service to help with Social Worker development.  Powerful speakers at the event included Dez Holmes, Director of Research and Practice.

· OSCA (Voice of the Child) award for staff in Norwich Teams

	Actions for The Voluntary & Community Sector (include dates for actions to be completed)
The Norfolk Safeguarding Children Board (NSCB) is keen to hear from all those working with children and young people to understand what difference the Threshold Guide is making to the quality of conversations taking place and the decisions being made across the county.
We intend to use the information gathered from this survey to form a picture of who is using the guide, how it is beginning to influence practice and what people feel about its potential to make a positive difference to young people’s lives.  We will use the findings to shape our future audit and monitoring activity, as well as to determine where we need to do more work to ensure the guide is publicised and consistently used as a practice tool.

The survey is aimed at anyone in Norfolk working with children and young people or those managing staff or organisations providing services to them.

Please could I ask you to circulate the survey link below within your organisation, as we are keen to hear from as many people as possible.  The survey should take no more than 15 minutes to complete and the deadline for responses is Wednesday 30 November 2016.

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ThresholdGuide/


	Date & Location of next Board/ Group meeting: 17th November 2016 10am Location TBC

	Date report completed: 28th October 2016
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